








Board of Supervisors
September 23, 2002

5. A request has been received from Linda and Steven Ziegler of Broad
Street to lower the speed limit on the portion of Broad Street from Rt. 313 to Upper
Church Road to 35 m.p.h. from the present 45 m.p.h. There is a posted 35 m.p.h. speed
limit on the remainder of Broad Street. Mr. and Mrs. Ziegler also expressed concern wilh
the high volume of heavy commercial vehicles that travel Broad Street and request that a
truck tonnage limit be imposed. Discussion took place. The Supervisors directed Mr.
Lippincott to send correspondence to Mr. and Mrs. Ziegler acknowledging their concerns
and advising of the action the Township will take.

G. SOLICITOR’S REPORT — Mr. Francis X. Grabowski, Township Solicitor —

1. Solicitor Grabowski presented two Resolutions for the Board’s
consideration - acknowledging the Public Purpose for the internal roadway in the
Longleaf Subdivision Phase I, and accepting dcdication of same.

Motion was made by Supervisor Snyder, seconded by Supervisor Bennington, and
carried unanmimously to adopt Resolution #2002-33 accepting dedication of the
internal roadway in the Longleal Subdivision, Phase I; and to adopt Resolution
#2002-34, acknowledging Puhlie Purpose for the internal roadway in the Longleaf
Subdivision, Phase I, as noted above. There was no public comment.

H. PLANNING — Mr. C. Robert Wynn, Township Engineer —

1. Walton/Vineis Lot Line Adjustment (Prel./Final) — This lot line
adjustment subdivision located on Callowhill Road was unanimously recommended for
preliminary/final plan approval by the Planning Commission subject to the following
conditions:

- Parcel A must be consolidated with TMP #15-28-159-4 into a single deed.

- The ultimate right-of-way of Callowhill Road must be dedicated to the
Township as an eascment.

Motion was made by Supervisor Bemington, seconded by Supervisor Snyder, and
carried unanimously to grant conditional preliminary/final plan approval to the
Walton/Vineis Lot Line Adjustment, pending completion of the outstanding items as
noted above. There was no public comment.

2. Kirk Minor Subdivision (Prel./Final) — This minor subdivision located on
Upper Stump Road and Skunk Hollow Road was unanimously recommended for
preliminary/final plan approval by the Planning Commission subject to the following
conditions:





















